
The 21st meeting 2018 in Brühl

The first participants arrived on May 31, 2018. After dinner, 
the pleasant get-together began in beautiful weather.
The next morning, each rider received their participant 
documents in a beautifully prepared bag, including stickers, the 
start card shown above, and the program for the two days. 
The ride began at 9:00 a.m, as predicted, in light rain.

The first destination 
was Brühl 
Palace.During a 
guided tour, visitors 
learned many 
interesting stories 
about the past of 
Brühl's five palaces.

1. Ausfahrt am Freitag  01.06.2018 ab 9:30 Uhr

2. Ausfahrt am Samstag 02.06.2018 ab 9:30 Uhr



The journey 
continued to the radio 
telescope in Effelsberg. 
Barely had we arrived 
when the rain got 
heavier.After getting 
out and gathering in the 
parking lot, it was 
decided to cancel the 
tour of the telescope.

While some Pumeiros started their return journey, the others 
made their way to the telescope – perhaps the weather was 
just a little joke from the heavens?

Back at the hotel, the Pumas were introduced after all –
unfortunately, only a few spectators turned up. 
The weather sometimes has other plans!

In the evening, after dinner, a few things regarding the Puma 
CoI Europe were discussed, and the very nice participation 
certificate was presented.
A special focus: the big outing on Saturday with 19 Pumas –
that's sure to be a fantastic experience!

Hotel Jägerhof in Brühl





Our event kicked off at 9:30 a.m. on Saturday morning in 
bright sunshine – the convertibles set off with the top down, 
full of anticipation. To ensure a smooth process, the partici-
pants were divided into two groups.

The first group set 
off with 12 Pumas 
to the WDR out-
door area. 
Unfortunately, the 
Pumas weren't 
allowed inside.

Many well-known TV series 
are produced here.

The group listened 
attentively to the tour 
guide’s explanations.



You can see the most famous production on this page! Who 
doesn't know it?



The second group travelled 
with 7 Pumas to the 
fascinating Gartzweiler
open-cast mine near 
Jackerath.

After these 
exciting outings, all 
Pumeiros met at 
the Michael 
Schuhmacher kart 
track in Kerpen to 
return to the hotel 
together.



There, visitors had the opportunity to explore the vehicles 
more closely during an exclusive tour.

In bright sunshine and with a refreshing drink in the beer 
garden, lively conversations about petrol were held. After a 
delicious dinner at the hotel, the discussions and lectures 
about the Pumas continued long afterward.

On Sunday morning, after a hearty breakfast, the Pumeiros
began their journey home.

The Pumeiros from 
Germany, the 
Netherlands, and 
Switzerland, as well as 
our guests from Brazil 
and Canada, were 
visibly enthralled by 
the impressive big cats.

The press and a 
representative of the 
city of Brühl were also 
enthusiastic and 
enjoyed the fascinating 
vehicles.



Special thanks go to Heinz and his dedicated team, who put 
so much effort and passion into making this successful event 
possible. Without their dedication, this experience would not 
have been possible.

Despite the initially inclement weather, it was overall a 
wonderful and successful Puma meetup that everyone will 
remember for a long time.

Bornheim, June 2018 
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